October 15, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a letter of recommendation for Arthur Riddle. He both sold a
home for us and helped us buy another one. There were some glitches
with both escrows and Arthur was calming when I thought I would explode,
and very helpful in solving the problems.

Both closings took place within days of each other, which is just what
we wanted to happen.

We are very happy in our new home and with our transactions with Arthur.

We would not hesitate to use him again if we were going to move and most
definately recommend him to anyone lookking to either sell or buy.

Sincerly,

O ast Ve

Jim and Carol Latimer



